
The California Fashion Association (CFA) is focused on building a knowledge base to
identify and meet the needs of the various constituents of the industry.

July 2, 2021

CFA Important Update!

We Moved!

The California Fashion Association has moved its physical Los Angeles
office to another location. After more than 25 years downtown, it was time for
us to ‘cover’ another part of the city…after all, it is still only twenty-five minutes
away.
 
As we have throughout the Covid shut-down, we will continue to provide our
membership, and all interested parties, with current business information about
the fashion business.
 
Please make any necessary adjustments within your organization to reflect the
new address below. We look forward to seeing you all in person soon!

Thank you,
Ilse Metchek
 

New CFA Address
California Fashion Association

578 Washington Blvd., Suite 827
Marina Del Rey, CA 90292

For more information, please contact:
Stacey Rogers | stacey@calfashion.org

www.californiafashionassociation.org
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